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From the Director
	 You may have noticed that this newsletter has a different look to it- we’re 
going to try to be more concise on paper but still convey information we think will 
be of the most interest to our supporters.  Please let us know what you think of this 
format!
	 As usual, our fall was busy and productive.  Many school children visited, 
many birds were seen and counted, and some were banded.  It’s hard to determine 
what was most exciting- perhaps the addition of two excellent people to our staff.  
Geri Berkovitz, who has taught children as a volunteer since before I came to 
Woodland Dunes and who also helped with office duties, has decided to retire and 
pursue additional volunteer activities in the community.  We will miss Geri very 
much- she has worked so hard to help Woodland Dunes be successful and her sense 
of humor really brightened our office. At the same time, we are very fortunate that 
Tina Kvitek has taken over Geri’s position.  Tina has extensive experience in 
bookkeeping and office administration and will certainly be a great asset to our 
nature center.
	 Also, Jennifer Powell joined our staff as Land Management Coordinator. 
 Jennifer is a Two Rivers native and lives just a few blocks from the nature center.  She 
too has extensive experience, her last position being an invasive species specialist 
with the Wisconsin DNR.  Our wildlife and organization will benefit from her 
knowledge and hard work and I’m very happy that both she and Tina have joined 
our staff.  Jennifer’s position will be shared with a newly formed group, the 
Lakeshore Invasive Species Management Area, a partnership organization with a 
mission to facilitate control of invasive species in a four- county area.  Dozens of 
organizations are partners in LISMA, which is headquartered at Woodland Dunes, so 
we will serve as a contact point for people needing information on management of 
invasive plants and animals.
	 One of Jennifer’s projects will involve helping to manage a new addition to 
Woodland Dunes- the 120-acre farm donated through a bequest by Donna Bugler.  
The farm is home to grasslands, woodlands, wetlands and some cultivated fields.  
Corrissa Frank of our staff and her husband Andrew will be caretakers for and live at 
the farm.  At present we plan not to develop public trails, instead focusing on 
restoring habitat where invasive species are present and doing an inventory of 
wildlife there.  Overnight, it seems, our preserves have increased in area by 10%, but 
we are honored to be given the opportunity to manage such a significant green space 
near Two Rivers.
	 Dr. Michaeleen Golay, Associate Professor of Biology at Silver Lake College, 
has joined our Board of Directors.  Dr. Golay’s expertise is in forest biology, and we 
are excited to have her counsel as we make decisions regarding our center and 
preserves. Thanks to a grant from the West Foundation, we’ve been able to help some 
of our neighbors manage their own habitats as well.  We’ve assisted Glacial Lakes 
Conservancy on their Spring Preserve just a few miles from ours, and were able to 
hire a contractor to treat the extremely invasive Phragmites or common reed grass 
along parts of both the East and West Twin Rivers around the City of Two Rivers and 
also near the shore along Mariner’s Trail.  We are also going to offer some assistance 
in planting native species that benefit birds and pollinators next spring, and we invite 
you to contact us if you have questions. Best Wishes from all of us for your Holidays, 
Solstice, and winter season.

Jim Knickelbine  
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Coming Events

The Wonder of It All: 
Bernie’s Birding and

Hummingbird Banding in 
Arizona 

Thursday, December 12th
 1:00-2:00 p.m.

Donations appreciated

Join us as Bernie Brouchoud shares 
stories of his birding!

Registration appreciated by
 December 9th. Sponsored by the 

Dominion Foundation.

Friday Morning Bird Walks
Fridays 

8:15 a.m.
**No bird walk on November 

29th**

Join director Jim Knickelbine or a 
Woodland Dunes 

naturalist on a weekly route and 
help document the bird species on 
the preserve. Meet at the Nature 

Center and bring 
binoculars. 

Lights In Lincoln Park 
Non-profit Volunteer Contest 

Tuesday, December 17th 
5:00-8:30 p.m.
$5/car load

Located at Lincoln Park Zoo

Woodland Dunes staff and 
volunteers will run the Lights in 
Lincoln Park event. Each vehicle 
is charged $5 to enter and drive 

through the light display. If 
Woodland Dunes generates one of 
the top three nightly revenues, we 

will win $750, $500 or $250 
respectively! Come on out and show 
your support for Woodland Dunes!

Christmas Bird Count
 for Kids

Friday, December 27th
9:00-11:30 a.m.

$2.00/child

Learn birding basics at 
binocular boot camp, then enjoy a 
friendly morning counting birds 

for the National Audubon Society’s 
114th Christmas Bird Count. Kids 
must be accompanied by an adult. 
Registration required by December 

20th.

Spaghetti Dinner
Monday, January 20th

4:00-8:00p.m.
Two Rivers Family Restaurant 

 
$8.00 a plate

**Includes spaghetti and meatballs, 
garlic bread and a beverage!

Come help raise funds for our 
Nature Center, while enjoying a 

delicious, hot meal. What a perfect 
evening to spend time with family 
or friends and help us to continue 
to offer our trails and programs to 

our community!

Register for programs by 
calling (920) 973-4007, email 
jessicaj@woodlanddunes.org 

or stop in and visit!

Reminder: 
All trails are closed for the 

gun deer and muzzleloader 
seasons from November 
23rd through December 

11th. 

Adult Education Series
The Wonder of It All: The Role 

of Understory Plans in the 
Forest

Wednesday, January 22nd
1:00 -2:00p.m.

Donations appreciated

Join Dr. Golay as she shares new 
evidence on important roles of 

understory plants in forest 
communities. Examine trends in 

plant diversity and abundance in the 
understory as affected by different 

types of forest management. 
Registration required by January 

17th.

Candlelight Night
Saturday, February 8th

6:30-8:30 p.m.
Members: $5; $15 Family

Non-Members: $8; $20 Family

Enjoy an evening stroll along a 
candlelit trail, live music and warm 

beverages. Learn about 
winter constellations and enjoy an 

outdoor fire. A fun, relaxing 
evening with friends and 

family. Adult and kid’s snowshoes 
available for use and baked goods 
available for purchase. Held at the 

Nature Center.

The Wonder of It All: “What’s 
the Trouble with Worms?”

Wednesday, February 19th
1:00-2:00 p.m.

Donations appreciated
DNR Forester Stephen Kaufman 

will discuss the effects earth worms 
have on forest soils and how these 
effects change the forests and un-
derstory. Registration appreciated 

by February 14th.

Christmas bird count
Woodland Dunes is coordinating four 

count areas in Manitowoc County.

Dec. 14- Southwest Manitowoc County

Dec. 15- Southeast Manitowoc County

Dec. 27- Northeast Manitowoc County
 (and Christmas Bird Count for Kids)

Dec. 28- Northwest Manitowoc County

If you are interested in counting birds, or 
accompanying a veteran birder, contact 

Jim at the nature center.



Thank You!

Education Support
Thank you to all Teacher 
Naturalist’s who helped 
throughout the year with 

educational programs! We could 
not offer the community these 

amazing opportunities without 
you!

Grants
Cellcom Green Gifts

-Funds next year’s Osprey webcam-

Hooper Foundation
-Funds internships-

Natural Resources Foundation
-Funds Bellin parcel 

restoration- 

Fund Drive Donors
Diane & William Baumann

    Grace Boeder   
Susan Boettger
 Ed & Lee Brey
Catherine Cole

    Tom & Nancy Hunt
Don & Dolores Janda

    Therese Kudick
    Jim & Diane Lutz
    Nic & Deb Lyons

Lee Mueller
    Jim & Mary Jane Nickels
William & Candace Trochil

Monetary Donations
Nature’s Own Gardener’s

    Donation
Joy Krejcarek

    Donation
Gregory Scheuer&Merrie Star

    Butterfly Garden Donation
Rudolph Kluiber& Mary Ann 

Zlatnik
    Charitable Grant

HFM Women & Children’s Services
    Donation for use of facility

Volunteer Spotlight

Susie Polk
She’s the skunk at the Enchanted Forest, 
she greets visitors at the front desk and 
she crawls through the brush pile with 

excited first graders. Susie Polk is a 
dedicated volunteer who is always willing 

to help. She volunteers as a Teacher-
Naturalist, at the front desk greeting 

visitors and for special events. Thank you 
Susie!

Get to know Susie
Years of service: 6 years

Why she decided to volunteer: During her 
career as an anesthesiologist in Chicago, 
Susie always wished to be outside. When 
she retired, she started spending most of 
her time in Wisconsin and brought her 

kids to Woodland Dunes on the 
weekends. It was a natural fit to start 

volunteering!

Favorite volunteer job: Teacher-Naturalist 
for the Cottonwood Trail program

Hobbies: Hiking, sailing, reading, learning 
new things and spending time with her 

dogs and grandkids.

Fun fact: If Susie could be an animal, she 
would be a dolphin, swimming and 

playing all the time and (maybe) laughing 
at humans.

Event Sponsors

Butterfly Fest: 
Thrivent Financial-
Manitowoc Chapter

Owl Fest:
Bob and JoAnn Weinert

B&W Waste Service
Browns of Two Rivers

Fricke Printing 

Getaway Fundraiser:
Thrivent Community

- West Shore
Associated Bank

American Transmission 
Company

Bob and JoAnn Weinert
MD Remodeling

Investors Community Bank
Green Construction 

Fricke Printing

Memorials
In memory of Thomas Bean

    Geri Berkovitz
    Sandra Adams
    Diana Stuelke

    Mark & Gretchen Harvey
    Martin & Jane Boerst

    Lucy Zeldenrust
    Mary Mullins

    Jean Keil
    Virginia Oswald

    Doris Lyman
     Audrey Bean

In memory of Matthew Brey
    Geri Berkovitz

    Helen & Don Bleser
In memory of Mary Powlitzke

    Helen & Don Bleser
In memory of Eugene Schrank

    Steffens Auto Service
In memory of Gerald Stockinger

    Renee Seiler
In memory of George Zimmerman

    Mona Moen



2013 Members

Fawn, Rich & Courtney Abrego
Andercraft ~ Sally Kintgen
Alma Anderson & Jim Aasen
Donna Lambert-Antonie
Michael Arendt
Gail Asche
Richard & Elizabeth Auchter
Al & Debbie Augustine
Jerry & Patricia Augustine
Judith A. Badura
Rob & Margaret Bailey
Herman Balaban
Sylvia Barbarich
Tom & Virginia  Bare
Scott Barner
Richard & Nancy Bartol
Dr. Edward & Christina Barylak
Pat Bast
Richard & Sally Baugniet
Diane & William Baumann
Tom & Audrey Bean
Harold & Fran Beckman
David & Brenda Behnke
Larry & Mary Bergner
Geri Berkovitz
Joseph  & Kathy Bernhart
Dr. John & Betty Best
Joyce Beth
Tim & Debbie Beyer
Jean Biegun
Catherine & Rosalee Bleser
Jean Bleser-Abreu
John Bleser
Gary & Chris  Blimel
Grace D. Boeder
Sue Boettger
Mary & Sandy Bohman
Tom & April Boling
Lynne & Wayne Bolle
Robert & Deborah Bonk
Bernard B. Booth
Mel & Edie Bose
David Bourgeois
Paul & Karen Bouril
Edward Ned Bouril
Virginia Brandt
Joseph Branks
Dale & Judith Brasser
Kim & Reggie Brault
Ned & Janet Breuer
Sharon & John Brey

Robert & Therese Brey
Ed & Lee Brey
Fran Brinkman
Lyn & Bernie Brouchoud
Kandy & Jon Brouchoud
Norbert Brouchoud
Gary Budysz & Chris Jagodinsky
Rosie Bugs
Mr.& Mrs. Michael Burnuf
Ruth Bushman
Gary & Nina Buth
Gerald & Nancy Buth
Matt & Wendy Campbell
Susan Carlson
Jack Cashman & Mary Govier
William Censky
Pat & Mike Chermak
Vernon Childs
Marilyn Christel
Robert W. Christian
Jana Ciardo
Mike & Patti Ciardo Family
Theresa S. Cisler
Thomas Clark & Judy Rollin
George & Betty Close
Catherine Cole
Larry & Judy Corrado
Ron & Nancy Crabb
Sue Crowley
Crystal Pathways
John Culley
David & MaryAnn Cunningham
Patricia D’Aoust
Catherine Daum
Nicki Davis
Rochelle Dayton    
Lucille DeWein
Bill & Mary Dean
Wayne Denfeld
Dr. Dale & Suzanne DeSteffen
Ellie & Bob Deubler
John & Natalie Doctor
Gladwyn & Frances Doughman
Donna Drexler
Mary & Gary Drohman
Nancy & Marty Drury
Mary Ann Duebner
Aaron & Chelsea Duszynski
Norval & Jean Dvorak
Susie Eckardt
Nathan & Terry Ehle

Faith Emons
Judy Engelbert
Holly & Roy Engelland
David & Anne England
Lonnie & Lynn Erdmann
Gary Erickson
Richard H. Ertman
Dennis & Sherry Ewert
Tom Falvey
Ron & Donna Feest
Tami Feuerstein
Betty Fink
Jackson Fischer
Beverly Flanigan
Ken, Sandy & Tracy Folz
Daniel  Forbes
Edgar & Jessica Foster
Myvanwy M. Franz
Mark & Joanne Gaedtke
Jenene & Michael Garey
Pam Garzone
Glenn Gaterman
Mary Lou Gates
Frederick Geisler, Sr.
Lloyd & Appie Geraldson
Steve & Carol Gibson
Barbara Gilmore
Todd & Lisa Gilmore  Family 
Doug Gnadt
Cheryl Gorsuch
Ann & Patrick Grady
David & Linda Gratz
Lou Ann & Henry Gray
Walter & Joanna Gregorski
Marty Gregory
Shirley Griffen
Dennis Grotegut
William T. Gruenbaum
Bill & Carol Gruetzmacher
Ron, Sally & Joaquin Guynes
Jean Haefner
Kevin & Diane Hagerty
Tom Hallett
Jim & Jane Hamann
Tim & Chris Hamburg
Jim & Sandy Hansen
Biff & Sheila Hansen
Peter & Diane Hansen
Ryan Hansen
Vernon & Eunice Hansen
Glen & Joan Hanson



2013 Members

Kevin & Charlene Hartlaub
Connie Hassmer
Salome Haupt
Hawkins, Ash, Baptie & Co.
Lyle L. Heide
Michael Heier
Bob Heili
Dave Heili
Dale Heinen
Robert Heinzen
Linda Helf
Pastor Kim & Fay Henning
Rob & Jody Henseler
Jeffrey Hildebrandt
Helen & Ed Hintz
Paul & Johnna Hochkammer
Lois Hoeft
Bill & Traci Hoeltke
James & Barbara Holschbach
Erik Hoyer
Lois & Vince Hrabrich
Mark & Sally Hunner
Tom & Nancy Hunt
Linda Hunter
Andy & Kristine Jacobson
William & Nancy Jagemann
Tim & Heather James Family
Don & Dolores Janda
Joshua, Linda & Emma Jelinek 
Jane S. Jentz
Paul & Mary Johnsrud
Jacob & Jessica Johnsrud
Bob & Ruth Jome
Dan & Peg Juchniewich
Jeff & Sue Just
Wolf & Betty Kannegiesser
Dr. Barbara & Tom Karls
Lee & Kim Kassner
Dr. Henry & Barbara Katz
Kay Kaufman
Al & Theresa Kearney
Kim Kettner & Connie Specht
Don & Donna Kickland
Doug & Elaine Kiefer
Bill & Mary Kiel
Jeff & Shelly Kingan
David & Karen Kinnamon
Rebecca Kitchen
Kiwanis Club - Two Rivers
Mark Klaiber
Bonnie Zipperer Kleiber

Lewis & Beatrice Klein
Ronald Klunk
Beverly Kneebone
Mary E. Knickelbine
Judith Knickelbine
Barbara Koch
Peter Koch
Karen Koebel
Bob Koenig
Mel & Maggie Becker -Koeppe
Lester Koeppel
Gary Kohls
Jeff, Janet & Carey Kohn
Kurt Konecny
Mandy Kouba
Kris & Kate Koubaddy
Craig Kowalski
Byron & Ramona Kowitz
Joy Krejcarek
Pamela & William Krieger
Dale & Mary Krueger
Jack & Marie Kubitz
Ken & Jody Kuchar
Therese Kudick
Kenneth & Katherine Kuecker
Lucy Kujawski
Kurtz’s ~ Jim Christensen
Paul & Barbara Kussman
Jeff & Tina Kvitek
Cheyenne Lane
Dennis & Linda Larsen
Eliot Larson & Elizabeth Childs
Eugene & Kathy LeClair
Wanda & Robert LeClair
Bryan & Anne Lee
Tim Leigh
Katie & Steve Leitner
LaMae Lemkuil
Court & Marce Leonard
Sue & Chuck Lewis
William Lewis
Geoffrey & Carla Liban
Shawn & Howard Linsmeier
Charles Lohmeyer
Allen Loughead & Betsy Gal-
braith
Friedolin Luchsinger
Nancy Ludwig
Cindy Lupin & 
Mike Pinto
Jim & Sue Luther

Constance Lutz
Jim & Diane Lutz
Margarte Lutze
Steve & Wendy Lutzke
Nic & Deb Lyons
Tim Maatman & Phyllis Schippers
Judith MacKove
Mary Madison
Mike & Patty Maher
Gene & Kathy Mand
Manitowoc Public Library
Michael & Mary Maples
John & Vickey Marquardt
Patty Marquardt
Deb & Bill Marsh
Carol Martin
Jan Martinson
Cory A. Masiak
Don & Helen Massey
Master Gardeners of Mtwc. Cty.
Richard & Tammy Mathewson
Doris A. Maygar
Jim & Debbie McGinnis
Dolly McNulty
Gerald Meister
Aldonna M. Metz
David Metzger
Gordy Miller
Jim & Susie Miller
Don & Jeannie Miller
Randall Miller
Stephen Miller
Kathie Mitchell
Dan Mitchell
Mona Moen
Frank & Sherry Moon
James G. Morrow, Sr.
K. Patricia Morse
Joretta Mountford
Shirley Mrotek
Lee Mueller
Peg Mueller
Joe & Barb Muench    
Mary Clair & Amy Mullins
Phil & Susan Murtaugh
George E. Naidl
Erwin J. Naidl
Nature’s Own Gardeners
Bob & Cathy Nelson
Jeannie Neuser
Dave Nickels



2013 Members

Jim & MaryJane Nickels
Kay Nooker
Tim, Tammy & Joey O’Connor
Tom & Sue O’Connor
Bonnie O’Leske
Roger & Ginny Olewinski
Jean Olson
Modesta Olson
Elizabeth Olson
Charles & Shirley Oswald
Tom & Barb Oswald
Roberta & Richard Ott
James Ouradnik
Barry Pankratz
Mr.& Mrs. Gerald A. Panosh
Terry Paulow & Patty Hayes
William  Pauwels Family
Judith Perlman
Grace Peppard
Jason Phelps
Charlie Philipps Family
Rick & Sharon Philipps
Bill & Patty Lou Pohlmann
Raymond & Kay Pollen
Victor & Marilyn Ponce
Bob & Lori Popple Family
Ron & Nancy Post
Charles & Marjean Pountain
Jim Powers
Norb & Rita Pritzl
Scott, Angie & Angela Puksich
Maureen Puls
Jim Rabas
Jim & Carolyn Rabata
Alvin & Helen Rabe
Paula & Mark Radl
Andrew & Ellen Ragatz
Bob & Shelly Randerson
Edward & Anita Rappe
Amber Rappe
Jim & Martha Rasmus
Charles Rasmussen
Jeff Rasmussen
Scott Rasmussen
Vicki Rathsack
Tom & Judy Rauschenberger
Evelyn Reddin-Fodden
David & Barbara Reinbold
Roger & Janice Rezachek
Roger & Jeanne Ringmeier

Melinda Roberts
Rockea Hunting Club
Mick & Joyce Rolland
Bob & Betty Rosinsky
Bob Rosinsky & Ruth Williams
Edith Rusboldt
Tom & Susan Rusboldt
Mary Ellen Sampe
Mary Savage
Esther Schaaf
Jack, Darlene & Dakota Schaus
Jim, Mandy & Reyne Schepper
Anthony Scherer
Elizabeth & Tom Schiman
Herbert & Dorothy Schmalz
Joan & Paul Schmid
Patrick Schmuhl & Rachel Clark
Ellen Schnell
Amy Schoepp
Charles & Pauline Schroeder
Dale & Edie Schroeder
Kay Schroeder
Tim & Karen Schroeder
Lorraine Schuette
Doug Schultz
Randy Schultz
Pete & Carol Schuster
Russell & Darlene Schwindt
Albert & Paulette Sears
David & Gen Seefeldt
John Sell
Lawrence & Catherine 
Shallue
Nick Sheeter
Ann Shebesta
Diane Shimek
Andrew & Stephanie Shumway
Paul & Bonnie Simons
Gerry Sisel
Robert Sisel 
Bennet & Alice Skatrud
Jane & Peter Smith
Janet Smith & Michael LeClair
Tony & Elizabeth Smith
Susan & Joel Somerville
Marilyn & Chuck Sontag
Lorraine Sperry
Dorr St.Clair & Andrew Herzog
Mary Jo & John Stangel
Ronda Stanzel
Mark & Jean Stecker

Jim & Amy Steffen
William & Mary Stegemann
Carol & Paul Steinbrecher
Cathy Stevens
Sarah Stoll
Pauline Strohfeldt
Doris Schuette Stueck
Conrad Swiggum
Kathryn Taddy
Janice Tetzlaff
Michael & Arlie Thee
Jerry & Susan Theys
Jerry & Kay Thiede
Gary Thielbar
Julie Thielbar
Bill & Joanne Thompson
John & Cathy Torke
William R. Torrison
Dr. Joseph & Rhonda Trader
Richard & Barbara Tringali
William & Candace Trochil
Robert & Peggy Turnbull
Greg & Ann Unertl
Tom & Sandy Van Horn
Deb & Jim Vandenhouten
Lynn & Barbara Vandevort
Ray Vesely
Wayne Vogel Family
Barbara Vorron
Kelly & Casey Vorron
Jeffrey Wainer
Robert Walkner
Tom & Paula Ward
Darlene Waterstreet
Eric & Leif Webster
Bill & Nan Webster
John & Gina Welch
Don & Darlene Wellner
Dan & Carol Wergin
James & Carol Westphal
Melvin Wierzbicki
Jean & Pat Willis
Guy Willman
Howard & Betty Wilsmann
Michael Wolfson
Johanna Worley
Roger Wykes
Vance & Karen Yelmene
George & Dorothy Zimmerman
Mrs. Gordon Zoerb
Joseph Zoller Family



2013 Members

Guarantors 

Stewards:
Fred and Charlotte Alyea
John and Laurel Alyea
Dr. Donald and Brenda DeBruyn
Roger and Winnie Drape
David and Renee Evans
Dr. Jonathon and Annette Henery
Kenton and Donna Langman
Jim and Barbee Lester
Greg Scheuer and Merrie Star
Robert Vinton

Benefactors:
Don and Helen Bleser
James Dufek
Kenneth and Marilyn Evers
Rev. Nancy Hooper-Horvath
Armond and Ione Kueter
Mary Ann Neuses
Ruth Perry
Lloyd Schmitt
Louise Trickel
Robert and JoAnn Weinert
Steve and Gail Winter
Lucy Zeldenrust

Conservators:
Robert and Jaclyn Alyea
Dr. Barry and Sandra Bast
John Bleser
Charles “Chip” Bouril
Lois Bush
Conservation Ed. Inc.
Nancy Dalton
Scottie Dayton and Diane Smith

Dr. Joseph and Eleanor Di Raimondo
Mary Donald Family Foundation
Mike and Chris Dunn
David and Judy Eskew
Tracy Folz
Dr. Robert Gahl
Marion Giesecke
Dan and Patty Gray
Izaak Walton League
Dr. Harold and Nancy Just
Suzanne Karrmann
Jim and Sue Knickelbine
Susan and Jim Knorr
Tom and Betsy Kocourek
Janet Krivacek
Dr. John and Charlotte Larsen
Dr. Donald and Ellen Lewellen
Dolly McNulty
Audrey Niquettte 
Susan Polk
Jim Powers
Tom and Jean Pitner Rees
Tim and Ann Salutz
Theodore Schoenke
Anne Schuette and Dan Hornung
Edgar and Judith Stuntz
James and Patricia Szymczk
Beverly Vareka
John and Julie Woodcock

Corporate Members

Defender:
Andercraft Woods
Associated Bank
Carron Net Comopany, Inc
Foster Needle Company, Inc
Green Construction
Hamonn Construction Company
Heresite Protective Coatings, Inc
Ihlenfeld Skatrud and Anderson, Inc
Jagemann Stamping Company
The Manitowoc Company, Inc
Northern Labs
Twin Rivers Turf

Conservator:
Cawley Company
KI
Lakeside Foods, Inc
Lakeshore Express, Inc
Schenek, S.C.
Vinton Construction Company

Ecologist:
Bank First National
Browns of Two Rivers
Crafts, Inc
Fricke Printing Service, Inc

I wish to support Woodland Dunes with the following donation:

$10____ $25____ $50____ $100____ $200____ Other____
Name (please print)_______________________ Phone__________________
Address__________________________________________________________

City________________________State________Zip________________
Please make checks payable to Woodland Dunes and return this form with your donation:

Woodland Dunes, P.O. Box 486, Two Rivers, WI 54241

Ways of Giving
Woodland Dunes is a non-profit organization and provides educational programs for youth and adults while maintaining 1300 

acres of land for the community to enjoy free of charge. Please consider making a donation. 



Woodland Dunes

Woodland Dunes Nature Center
P.O. Box 486
Two Rivers, WI 54241-0486
woodlanddunes.org

Headquarters and Nature Shop
Hwy. 310 West of Two Rivers

Hours
Monday-Friday: 9AM-4PM

Contact
Phone: (920) 793-4007

Email: nature@woodlanddunes.org
Webiste: www.woodlanddunes.org

Facebook: Look up Woodland Dunes in 
Two Rivers, WI and like our page! 

Staff
Executive Director

Jim Knickelbine
Assistant Director/Education Coordinator

Jess Johnsrud
Marketing and Development Coordinator

Corrissa Frank
Land Management Coordinator

Jennifer Powell
Administrative Assistant

Tina Kvitek
Environmental Educator

Bernie Brouchoud

Board of Directors

Chairman
Tom Kocourek

Vice Chairman
Bruce Robinson

Treasurer
Troy Christiansen

Secretary
Lyn Brouchoud

Board Members

Helen Bleser
Ed Brey

Robert Gahl
Michaeleen Golay

Jon Henry
Susan Knorr

Ellen Lewellen
Dolly McNulty
Bruce Robinson
Charles Sontag
John Woodcock
Lucy Zeldenrust

Become a member or give a
 gift membership!

Name_________________________
Address_______________________
City___________________________
State_____________Zip__________
Phone_________________________
Email__________________________

____$25          Individual 

____ $35          Family 

____ $50          Patron 

____ $100        Contriubutor

Guarantors

____ $250        Conservator 

____ $500        Benefactor 

____ $1,000      Steward

____ $5,000      Guardian 

Please send this form and your tax-deductable 
membership to Woodland Dunes!


